

Newsletter 11.02.2022

Languages Connect Programme

6th class started their Languages Connect Programme today. Their tutor, Olive, came in to school and started their 6 week programme of learning Irish Sign Language. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children and we look forward to them sharing their new skills with us.

Tennis

Michael will be with us next Tuesday for his final tennis session with the children. These sessions have been thoroughly enjoyed by all and we have loved having Michael back with us. Thank you to Michael and we look forward to seeing him again next year. If you have yet to pay for the tennis sessions, please do so via Aladdin or send in money in an envelope to the school office. Thank you to those who have already paid.

PTA

The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) will hold its Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Thursday 3rd March. All parents and teachers are members of the PTA. The PTA has an elected committee which is made up of the following: Chairperson, Deputy Chairperson, Secretary, Treasurer and Class Representatives (1 per class group) (J.I – 6th and Rainbow Rooms). Parents may put themselves forward for nomination to the committee by contacting the current Chairperson, Sally, by email to netparentteacher@gmail.com stating their name and position they wish to put themselves forward for. The deadline for nominations is Friday 18th February. Please see email sent to all parents on 4th February for more details.

Fire Drill

We held a fire drill yesterday and it went well. All of the children were very responsible and behaved really well. We also improved on the amount of time it took to evacuate the building and matched our fastest ever time.

Mid Term Break

We will finish school next Friday (18th Feb) at normal time. The school will be closed for the week Monday 21st to Friday 25th February for the mid-term break. School will re-open on Monday 28th February.